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RNY Property Trust (ASX: RNY) – Clarification Statement 

 

“RNY Property Trust (RNY) wishes to clarify the announcement made on 20 July 

2018.  While Aurora Funds Management Limited (ACN 092 626 885), in its capacity 

as Investment Manager of RNY, has negotiated a letter of intent with RNY’s 

financier, Acore Capital, the terms of the arrangement are still subject to negotiation 

and have yet to be finalised and agreed.  RNY will disclose the terms once the agreed 

Term Sheet has been finalized which is expected by 15 August 2018.” 
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